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We are saying a fond farewell to Sophie, 

Archie, Caitlen and Kyle. We will all miss 

you very much. We hope that you have 

enjoyed your time at Stillington School 

and that you settle in well at Secondary 

School and make lots of new friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

     CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

See you in September! 

This is the last newsletter of the 

year. It has been another action 

packed year at Stillington School. 

The staff would like to thank the 

children for their effort and our 

parents, governors and FOSS for 

their support throughout the 

year. We hope you have a 

fantastic summer holiday and we 

look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday 6th September. 
 

 

North Yorkshire Libraries Summer 

Reading Challenge 

The summer reading challenge is aimed 

at children aged four to 11 and is 

running in all North Yorkshire libraries 

this summer. The theme this year is 

'The Big Friendly Read' and it's free to 

take part. The challenge is to read six 

library books over the summer. Please 

visit your local library to take part.  

School Trips 

Well done to our two classes for their 

excellent behaviour during their end of 

year trips, we were very proud of you. We 

hope that you all enjoyed yourselves.  

Clubs 

There will be no clubs on the first week of the new term. Please look out for 

information about new clubs when we return. 

School Plays 

We hope that all our parents, relatives 

and friends of school enjoyed the Junior 

performance on Wednesday. Thank you to 

the children who learned their songs and 

lines so well and to the staff at school 

who worked tirelessly to put on a show 

that everyone would enjoy. 

 
 Swimming Gala 

A HUGE congratulations to Sophie D, 

Lydia P, Jasmine P, Emily L, Harry C, 

Tadgh R, Daniel S and Flynn C for their 

fantastic effort at the swimming gala last 

week. You were a wonderful swimming 

team and we are very proud of your 

attitude and effort throughout the event.  
 

School Dinners 

Dinner money will remain at £2.10 

per day per child when we return 

in September and can still be paid 

for weekly, half-termly or for a 

full term. We must insist that 

from September all meals are paid 

for in advance. Dinner money for 

the first half-term of the 

academic year will be £71.40 for 

children in Year 3 to Year 6.  
 


